
January 18, 2016 

Toronto and East York Community Council 
c/o City Clerk’s Office 
City Hall, 2nd Floor 
100 Queen St. West 
Toronto, ON 
M5H 2N2 

To: Members of Toronto/East York Community Council: 

Regarding the request to Amend the Official Plan and Zoning By-Law Application 
No. 15118233 STE 30 OZ: 875 and 887 Queen Street East, Toronto 

As a supporter of the Red Door Family Shelter I would like to express my strong 
and enthusiastic support for this Application.  

The Red Door Shelter’s current building was never designed to accommodate 
over 100 people a day and the existing situation is unsustainable. The new 
facility to be constructed as a result of the planning application before you will be 
the safe, modern sanctuary that homeless families desperately need, and will 
provide a positive and long-term future for both the Red Door Shelter and the 
families they serve. 

I would strongly encourage the members of the Toronto East York Community 
Council to support the application before you today.  

Yours truly, 

For 
Carol Watson - Chairperson 
On behalf of the Board of Directors 
Riverdale Co-operative Houses 
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